
Dear Episcopal Collegiate School Families,

Earlier this week, the Board of Trustees approved Episcopal Collegiate School’s next
Strategic Plan. The Plan is the culmination of a process that we began nearly a year
ago and creates a five-year roadmap for our next steps as a school. It is the result of a
great deal of hard work and commitment, involving more than 100 people representing
all of Episcopal Collegiate School’s constituent groups.

I am excited to share the Strategic Plan with our parent community on Thursday,
November 3, at 5:30 p.m. in the Middle/Upper School Dining Hall. I encourage every
parent and guardian to join us to learn firsthand about the vision for our school’s bright
future, and the course we will set to reach it.

Very Respectfully,

Dr. Jamie Griffin
Head of School


